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January 31, 2011 
 
 
 
 

The Honorable Tim Owens, Chairperson 
Senate Committee on Judiciary 
Statehouse, Room 559-S 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Senator Owens: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 34 by Senate Committee on Judiciary 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 34 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 SB 34 would allow a habitual violator whose driver’s license has been revoked to apply 
for and be issued a class C license for the operation of motorized bicycles.  
 
 The Department of Revenue indicates that the costs associated with SB 34 would be 
negligible and could be absorbed within existing resources. 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 
 Director of the Budget 
 
cc: Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  
 Brenda Harmon, Sentencing  
 Steve Neske, Revenue 


